Edison Elementary School

140 S Main Street David Hermes Phone: 419.499-3000
Milan, Ohio 44846 Principal Fax: 419.499.4859

Wear Your Costume to School Day

Dear Parents,

On Friday, October 27 we will be hosting “Wear Your Costume to School
Day” at Edison Elementary. The goal is to have EUN while still continuing to
maintain a SAFE learning environment. On this day your child may wear their
costume to school as long as the following guidelines are followed:

e Costumes MUST not restrict learning. This includes costumes that
make learning, sitting at a desk, participating in gym, using the
restroom or walking up and down stairs difficult.

NO facial masks will be allowed.
NO violent or inappropriate costumes will be allowed.
o No blood, weapons, or inappropriate words/gestures
e Appropriate school clothes MUST be worn under the costume
o Edison Elementary staff reserve the right to have a child
remove their costume if deemed inappropriate.

On Friday, October 27th there will NOT be a classroom party of any kind.
This FUN spirit day is just something we felt we could offer the students and still
maintain a safe learning environment. We appreciate your support and
cooperation in following all the above guidelines!

Thanks,

David Hermes



